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I am in opposition of SB 698. CHL owners are highly regulated by the state of Oregon 

and must meet the highest of standards. There are many instances of CHL owners 

preventing crimes or protecting innocent bystanders from criminals. By reducing 

where CHL owners can carry, SB 698 will open up the unarmed public to criminal 

acts and endanger innocent people.  


